Work experience announcement.
Thank you for your efforts in securing placements.  Under the current conditions we have worked together with CSW to differ all placements to February 2021. Work experience will start on Thursday 11th February and run through to Wednesday 17th February.  This takes in the last two school days of half term and includes three days of the half term.  At this stage in a pupils school career it is especially powerful to have had recent experience of work to support them in any college or employer interviews.  I recommend that at a suitable time you make contact with the placement employer and arrange to change the dates. I recognise this cannot be done immediately, there is plenty of time as the year unfolds. Whilst we are hopeful employers will honour the arrangements previously made, if a new placement is needed, it is the same process as before.

Any questions should be addressed to Miss Walton, l.walton@parkfield.bournemouth.sch.uk. 


